LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 11, 2021
TO: Honorable Kelly Hancock, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB2124 by Blanco (Relating to the authority of a health benefit plan sponsor to consent to electronic
delivery of certain communications on behalf of a party enrolled in the plan.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Insurance Code relating to the authority of a health benefit plan sponsor to consent to
electronic delivery of certain communications on behalf of a party enrolled in the plan. This analysis anticipates
no fiscal implication to the State.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 454 Department of Insurance
LBB Staff: JMc, SZ, MB, MPUK, AAL
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